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A letter from the Superintendent, 
Greg Hughes
Part of the joy of living abroad is learning about other 
people’s religions, cultures, languages and lifestyles. When 
you live in a foreign country, opportunities like these 
arise all the time and we impress upon our students the 
need to learn beyond the classroom and to embrace the 
wonderment that exists beyond the walls of KAS. Of course, 
for our younger children this is not always that simple, so 
this week we have brought a slice of Sudan into our school 
as part of our Sudan Days Program.

Sudan Days is a celebration of our host nation and a chance 
for our Sudanese students to show pride in their country 
and to share their food, fashion and culture with the rest 
of our school. By exposing our students to some aspects of 
Sudanese life, we hope that they gain a greater appreciation 
of the country that we live in and a better understanding of 
the Sudanese people.

The activities that we have planned are diverse and, 
hopefully, spark the imagination of all our students. We have 
had artisans on show displaying their wares and we also 
had special food prepared by school chefs. One popular 
stall was our very own coffee and tea stand, where students 
congregated to sample some of the roadside coffee and tea 
that Sudan is famous for.

On my arrival back from the United States, I was fortunate 
enough to travel to Meroe and it was truly amazing to see 
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